
Spring term (Newsletter 19) 

Friday 26th March 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Children have been working very hard this 

week completing their assessments. Once the 

data from the assessments comes in we will be 

able to see what support children need. 

It is the end of Spring term next week and 

although children have been in school for a 

few weeks we are happy that they take their 

school work seriously and are slowly catching 

up with the education they have missed during 

the lockdowns. Please stay safe during the 

Easter break and follow the government 

guidance. 

As you know we are running Easter School for 

8 days during the break. The Local Authority 

will provide funding for children who receive 

Free School Meals for up to 4 days. Fees are 

payable for children who do not receive FSM. 

If you would like your child to attend and 

haven’t returned the form yet, please do so by 

Tuesday.  

Next week you will receive forms for Parents’ 

consultation that will take place on 26th and 

27th April. Can you please return the forms 

before we break up for the Easter holidays. 

Thank you. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr Chetty  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joke of the Week 

 
What animal can you always find at a 
baseball game? 

A bat! 

Our last day of spring term is Thursday 1st April 

2021, please note the finishing times for each 

year group are: 

Reception - 1pm 

Year 1 - 1pm 

Year 2 – 1:15pm 

Year 3 – 1:15pm 

Year 4 – 1pm 

Year 5 – 1pm 

Year 6 – 1:15pm 

 The last day for Nursery children and Young 

explorers is Wednesday 31st march 2021 at 

their usual finishing time. 

(Monday 19th April is Staff training day, school 

is closed for children) 

School will re-open on Tuesday 20th April 

2021 

 

                 Last day of term 

Red nose day 

On Friday 19th March we celebrated Red nose 
day and raised over £200 for Comic relief. 

The children had a fantastic day of learning 
and celebrating. 

Thank you for your donation, it has never been 
more important to support those who are 
living incredibly tough lives. 

Last week our overall attendance dipped 

slightly at 94.1%. 

Please ensure you call the school if your child is 

too unwell to attend school, absences that are 

not reported will be marked as unauthorised 

and may incur penalties if unauthorised 

absences persists. 

 

Attendance for last week 

Lost properties 

Please ensure your child’s belongings are 
labelled with their name and class, we will be 
able to return it to the rightful owner promptly 
when it is clearly labelled. 

 

Can we please remind you that it is 

important that children bring their book bags 

to school every day. Thank you. 

Book bags 



What your child will learn next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nursery 

Story: Teddy bear’s picnic  

Easter activities 

 

 

Reception 

Literacy - Facts about sunflowers 

Maths - Capacity 

Areas - Easter, baking 

 

Reading - Antarctica 

 

Maths - Mass and Weight 

 

Science - Global Warming 

 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Literacy- Features of a report and Grammar 
using questions and exclamation marks 

Reading- Learning to infer and predict 

Maths- Learning to Interpret data and using 
Venn diagrams   

 

Year 3 

Year 4 

Reading - Learning to retrieve information 
from a text, making inferences and talk about 
a character’s feelings. 

Literacy - Learning to identify emotive 
language and talk about the impact. 

Maths - Learning to use rulers to measure 
lengths in different units eg cm and mm. 

 

Maths: Geometric shapes and symmetry 

Reading: Krindlekrax - Retrieving and 
recording information from the text. 

Literacy: Krindlekrax - Police Reports 

Science: Air Pressure 

 

Year 5 

Reading: Continue to read the book 
‘Guardians of the wild unicorns’.  

 Maths: Working out perimeter and area 

and looking at composite shapes. 

 Writing: Writing a narrative based on the 

style of the book, ’Guardians of the wild 
unicorn’ 

Topic – studying the Grand Canyon.  

 

 

Year 6 

Mock Exam Week 

 
Reading - Helping Britain 

 
Maths - Ratio 

 
Literacy - Writing a Newspaper 
Report 
 



 
 

 

Class Child’s Name 

  
BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT 

CARDS 
         GOLDEN AWARDS 

Jill Murphy Malika Aisha, Ayaan B Anaya 

Julia Donaldson    

Michael Rosen    

Roger Hargreaves    

Roald Dahl    

C S Lewis    

Dr Seuss Tristan, Khiara, Adam Mustafa, Kelsie, 
Aminata, Sumayyah 

Eman and Greta 

Jacqueline Wilson Harrison and Rutpi Ali and Fatimah Prenodu 

Nadiya Hussain    

    Eileen Browne    

Anne Fine    

Cressida Cowell Nikolay Manhar, Abdul Zaara 

J K Rowling Maria Ayhem, Narcisa, Jack Milena 

Nadine Kaadan Usman, Jahshay Keenan, Rebecca, 
Ehan 

Nadia 

Kenneth Grahame    

Michael Morpurgo    

Grace Lin    

Lewis Carroll Yusra  Erion 

Sir Arthur Conan 
Doyle 

   

Sun Tzu Sophia Patrik Greta 

 

Well done everyone!!! 

Week beginning: 22/03/2021 

 


